
Sent: November-09-16 9:17 AM 

To: Bill White 

Cc: earl.savage0@gmail.com 

Subject: Request in Change to Kennel by-Law  

   

Hi Bill  
 

I am writing you as we discussed in hopes of getting the current Kennel bylaw changed or to have an 

exception to the bylaw be granted.   As you know we (my wife Carolyn, and daughters, Samantha, 

Rebecca, and Vanessa) are very interested in a property in Minto county.    
 

The address is 9308 Blind Line , Minto  
 

We would like to have a kennel licence for this property but understand that it does not meet the 

requirements set out in the bylaw based on the size of the property.    
 

We currently breed Miniature and Toy pure breed Poodles and are a registered CKC (Canadian Kennel 

Club) member and run under the kennel name of Denali Poodles.    The CKC is Canada's registry for 

pure breed dogs and is governed by Agricultural Canada.  
 

We have been breeding for over 20 years and we always think about making the breed better.  We show 

our dogs at CKC registered Dog Shows to put Canadian Championships on them to prove their 

quality.   We are not a "Puppy Mill" that just pumps out puppies, but a respected breeder in the pure 

breed dog world.  
 

As I said, we are looking to purchase this property and are more then happy to come to the next council 

meeting and discuss this.   I would like to know the next steps in requesting the changes to the bylaw.  
 

Thanks  
Earl Savage  
Denali Poodles 
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